
 

 

HOPI SENOM TRANSIT SERVICE & SAFETY PLAN 
Hopi Senom Transit will resume transit services on Monday, August 2, 2021, with limited routes and services.  This plan will be 
in effect until further notice.  
 
Hopi Senom Transit Office 
The Transit office will be closed to the public. Customer service is available by phone Monday through Friday from 8:00AM – 
5:00PM at 928-734-3232. 
 
Safety on the Bus   

• No Mask, No Ride.  Drivers will have masks available.  
• Temperatures will be taken prior to entering the bus. A person with a temperature of 100 F or higher will not be 

allowed to board the bus. 
• Essential Trips Only:  Medical Appointments, Employment, Education, Groceries & Shopping. 
• Social Distancing on the bus will be enforced until the bus is filled to 75% capacity.  
• As of 9/10/2021, children 12 years and older will be permitted on all routes 
• Hand sanitizer and disinfecting wipes will be available on the bus. 
• No Fares will be charged for the duration of the COVID-19 Emergency on Hopi. 

 
Transit Route Changes – See Attached Route Schedules for Changes 

• Four routes will run daily:  Flagstaff, Winslow, Keams Canyon and Midday. The Tuba City Route is cancelled until 
further notice. 

• As of 8/23/2021, the Flagstaff Route again has two stops in Flagstaff. The bus will stop at Kachina Square at 9:50am 
and at 2:50pm and at the Greyhound Bus Station at 10:05am and at 3:05. Daily departures from Greyhound/Flagstaff 
to Kykotsmovi will be at 10:15am and at 3:15pm. 

• There will be one trip to Winslow daily. There will not be a stop at Dilkon until further notice. 
• The Keams Canyon and Midday Routes will run as usual. 
• All drivers will radio in when their bus has reached the 75% capacity passenger limit. No more passengers will be 

allowed on the bus once the bus reaches the 75% capacity limit. 
• Buses will not enter Villages with closure orders.  The bus stop for Mishongnovi/Sipaulovi will be at the Honani C-

Store. 
• We will buy back unused bus passes that were sold in 2020.  Only the original purchaser will be refunded for the 

unused pass. 
 
Refusal of Service  
Hopi Senom Transit reserves the right to refuse service to anyone and will refuse service to any person who is intoxicated or 
under the influence of drugs or other substances, may be dangerous or disruptive or for any other reason that may create 
harm or make the trip unsafe or uncomfortable to other passengers, the driver or the vehicle.  Any person who is refused 
service under the Refusal of Service policy will not be allowed to ride any Hopi Senom Transit bus for the duration of the 
COVID-19 Emergency at Hopi.  
For More Information:  Call Hopi Senom Transit at 928-734-3232 from 8:00am-5:00pm, Monday through Friday. 
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